
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               13th January 2023 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Honesty’ 

 
‘Honesty saves everyone’s time’ 

 
 

Y2 Swimming 
 

It was lovely to be able to take Y2 swimming 
on Tuesday – the children had a great time. 
Just a reminder to wear swimsuits/trunks 
underneath uniform and underwear/towel in a 
bag. Caps are available from the school 
office. 
 

 

Reception September 2023 
 

This is a reminder for Nursery children who 
are eligible to start Reception in September – 
the closing date for online applications is:  

 
Sunday 15th January 2023 

 

Rainforest Workshop 
 
 

On Tuesday 24th January the children in 
Reception will take part in a Rainforest 
Workshop with the ‘Animals Take Over’ 
company. This is a lovely opportunity for the 
children to get up close to some of the exotic 
creatures that live in the rainforest and will 
enhance their learning about their topic  ‘On 
Safari’. The full cost of this experience is 
subsidised by school but we are asking for a 
contribution of £3.00. It is important to 
stress however that although this 
contribution is voluntary it would be 
impossible for school to provide these 
experiences for your children without these 
contributions. 
 

 
 

Extra Curricular Clubs 
 

Clubs start on the following days: 
 
Mon   16 Jan    Multi-skills  3:00-3:45pm 
Tue   17 Jan    Teacher Led 3:00-3:45pm 
 
If your child has chosen multi-skills then 
full payment of £8 is required on Monday.  
 

Y1 
 

Children in Y1 only need to wear their PE kit 
every Friday as yoga has finished until next 
term. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chinese Lion Dancers 
 

To help celebrate Chinese New Year, the Lion 
Dancers will be coming in to school on Monday 16th 
January to perform for the children. Check out 
Seesaw and Twitter for pictures! 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  Miss McGowan       96% 
Daffodils Mrs. Mullock          96% 
                     Mrs  Gordon                                      
Poppies Miss Kervin           96% 
Tulips  Mrs. Davin           93% 
Snowdrops Miss Haynes           98% 
Sunflowers Mrs. White           91% 
 
4 classes in green this week – well 
done to Bluebells, Daffodils, 
Poppies and Snowdrops for great 
attendance! 

 
Overall Attendance 

95% 
 

Dojos are given to every child in 
school before registers close. 

School begins at 8.50am 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
16 Jan   Multi-skills 3:00 – 3:45pm 
16 Jan   Chinese Lion Dancers 
17 Jan   Balanceability – Reception 
17 Jan   Swimming Y2 9:00am 
17 Jan   Extra Curricular Clubs Y1 3:00-3:45pm 
19 Jan   Judo 
19 Jan   Beatles Day 
20 Jan   1D Biscuit Day 
22 Jan   Chinese New Year 
24 Jan   Reception Workshop – Animals Take Over 
30 Jan   National Storytelling Week 
 

 
 

 

History Day – Beatle Mania 
 

On Thursday 19th January we are having 
a whole school History Day. The children 
will be learning fun facts all about The 
Beatles and the city of Liverpool. The day 
will be filled with activities and learning 
songs. Children are welcome to wear 
sixties inspired clothing (please do not 
feel obliged to buy anything special - no 
football or sports wear). 
 

 


